From: Dennis Checkley [mailto:] 
Sent: 07 March 2013 13:11
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Planning application 13/00116/F Bishops Blaize

Dear sir 

Having been a long term customer of the Bishops Blaize, I wish to protest to the Noquets attempt to turn it into a private house.

I ask the council to force the Noquets to return the BB back into a pub.

This retrospective planning application is another of Noquet ruses to get round the planning authorities, please refuse this application, make them return the bottle store to its original status and enforce previous planning refusals and get the Bishops Blaize back to the beautiful historic pub it was.

CDC have the power to do this, please exercise this authority IMMEDIATELY and stop these wanton law breakers from doing any more damage.

yours faithfully

Dennis Checkley

